
October 2024 

25 Pollard Street, Boddington  WA  6390 

Phone: (08) 9884 2900 

MGMOutreach+ (SMS):  0437 286 758 

www.boddingtondhs.wa.edu.au  

School Star 

Community Update 

24 October 2024 

 

 

 

Assembly: C1 - 8.50am 

 

6 November 2024 

 

 

 

Book Fair - Community day 

8.30am - 10.30am 

 

4 November - 15 November 

 

 

 

Swimming Lessons 

1 November 2024 

 

 

 

School Development Day 

 

BDHS POSITIVE 

BEHAVIOUR EXPECTATIONS 

 

 

 

Strive 

Do your best. 
 

Considerate 

Be caring and mindful of others. 
 

Responsible 

Do what is expected and own 

your actions. 

From the Principal 
It is hard to believe that it is the last school term of 2024. The year seems 

to have gone very quickly! We have had a great start to the term and I 

would like to thank the students, parents and staff for their positive 

approach to our final term. I would like to wish our Year 6 students all the 

best for their final term in primary school. They have several exciting events 

to look forward to and I am sure they will continue to work hard and apply 

themselves throughout the term. They have been a great bunch of students 

who have set a good example for our younger students. I would also like to 

wish our Year 10 students all the best for their final term at Boddington 

District High School. It has been enjoyable working with these students 

over the course of the year and I know these students will be well prepared 

for next year. I encourage our Year 10 students to make the most of their 

time left at our school. 

On the last day of Term 3 our students were rewarded with a ‘Choose Your 

Own Adventure’ session at Hotham Park and the Boddington Youth Centre. 

Students along with the staff had a wonderful time playing a variety of 

activities and enjoying each other company. I would like to say an 

enormous thank you to Liz Jolly and Naomi-Jo from the Youth Centre for 

opening their doors and allowing our students to explore the centre. Our 

younger students enjoyed the experience as they got to see what this 

fantastic service has to offer. Special mention and thank you to the 

Boddington Shire for donating the use of the Youth Centre.  

Boddington DHS is fortunate to have such an active and dedicated P&C. 

The P&C is currently running a Containers for Change collection drive 

where there is a possibility to win a scooter. Please see the flyer attached 

for more information. I would like to express my sincere gratitude towards 

the P&C for all their hard work raising valuable funds for our school.  

The amazing Mrs Bell is busy preparing for the upcoming Book Fair. For 

further information regarding dates and times please see the attached flyer.  

As you can see from the flyer, community members are also welcome to 

purchase books, and with Christmas just around the corner, you may find 

the perfect gift. The school receives credits for every purchase that we then 

use to purchase resources for the school. Thank you to Mrs Bell for all of 

her hard work.  
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Danielle Roache 
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Email; danielle.roache@education.wa.edu.au 

PBS REWARD SESSION 

P&C 

BOOK FAIR 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 


